
 

We make the difference! 

School Council Minutes 6/6/2018 

Members present: 

Y1 Josh 

Y3 Connor 

Y4 Oliver & Nicole 

Y5 Thomas & Roukia 

Y6 Maggie & Anton 

Staff: Mr Ward 

Matters Arising: 

Suggestions from the School Council 

display 

Napkins in the dinner hall: 

This sounds like a good idea because you will be able to 

clean your hands whilst you’re eating. 

It might become messy is children do not put them in the 

bin and leave them on tables or on the floor. 

 

Slime club: 

This could be run by a member of staff in September. 

Slime is very popular in school at the moment and children 

would like to be able to make it in school. 

The new School Council in September will discuss this to 

see if slime is still a popular topic. 

 

Paint the trim trail: 

Some children have said that the trim trial is looking a bit 

old and it could do with a refresh. School Council to go 

and look at this in the next meeting. 

 

School newspaper kept online: 

School Councillors to have a think of how this could be 

done. On the website? On the app? 

Active playtimes 

- Is it still working? 

- What is not working? 

- Is there anything we can add? 

- Is the LEGO now being used? 

- Are the books being used? 

Children are really enjoying the sports equipment being 

out, most children are using it. 

The LEGO is now being used. 

The School Council said that they would prefer proper 

tennis rackets and tennis balls. 

Mr Ward to look at the PE budget to see if we can get any. 

Agenda Item Actions 

PE PAQ 

- What can we ask the children in 

the questionnaire? 

What sports do you enjoy the most? 

Do you take part in sort or activity at play time? 

Do you use the active playtime equipment? 

What equipment would you like to see introduced on the 

playground? 

What new clubs would you like to see introduced? 

 


